
August 13, 2020 
UNIZO Hotel Company, Limited 

 
To Customers and Related Parties: 
 

Notice of Temporary Closing of HOTEL UNIZO Osaka Umeda 
 
In connection with the notice posted on our website on August 7, “Regarding a Guest of 
HOTEL UNIZO Osaka Umeda Who Tested Positive for Coronavirus”, we hereby inform 
you that HOTEL UNIZO Osaka Umeda will be closed during the below period. 
 
<Hotel location to temporarily close> 
HOTEL UNIZO Osaka Umeda (1-10-3 Shibata, Kita-ku Osaka-shi, Osaka) 
 
<Period of closing> 
August 13 (Thursday) to August 21 (Friday), 2020 
 *For reservations or other inquiries, please contact us at the phone number below: 
  UNIZO Hotel Company, Limited 
    West Japan Marketing Department  +81-3-3523-7652 
  (9:00-17:00 local time, closed Sat, Sun, Holidays) 
 
<Planned day to reopen> 
August 22, 2020 (Saturday) beginning with check-in 
 
We deeply apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to our guests, and kindly ask 
for your understanding. 


